
Village of Goodfield 
 

 

STREETS AND ALLEYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 18, 2017, 6:30p.m. at the Village Hall 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30p.m. by Streets & Alleys Chairman Terry Nohl.  The 

following were present:  Committee member Josh Kuntz.  Also present were Engineer Dave 

Brown and Public Works Administrator Josh Nohl. 

 

The committee discussed extending overlay on Birkey Street from Fisk to Robinson Street. 

Approximate cost to extend is $50,000.  It was the recommendation of the Committee to  

extend the overlay.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:44p.m.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

  

Terry Nohl 

Streets and Alleys Committee Chairman   


